
From: Chris Larner  
Sent: 10 March 2023 13:58 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - O2 Centre Masterplan - letter of 
support 
 

Chris Larner 

NW3 6DG 

 

Dear Mr Fowler, 

 

I am submiting my support for the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals 

(2022/0528/P).  

I work locally so I am keen to see investment in the area.  

Kind regards, 

Chris Larner 

 


